
Public comment 16-0253     

I first commented on this in February of 2017, expressing my serious safety concern regarding the 

routing through heavily populated areas. It appears that very little has changed in the proposal! I will 

attend the March 21 hearing. It seems to me that routing the line east through very lightly populated 

residential, approaching rural, areas would make much more sense. Other than political blowback from 

wealthy residents, I can see no reason why this wouldn't be a better solution. 

 

Richard Russell 

Cincinnati, Ohio 
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